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sà August 23, 1930

II. G. LeMarohant, 3sq.,
Messrs. Irish & Maulson, Limited, 
Montreal, P. Q.

Dear Mr. LeMarohant,

Let me aeimowledge your 
letter of the 22nd August, with reference to 
a possible consolidation of the Insurance carried 
by McGill University.I

I shall be glad to take
the matter up at tho next meeting of our Finance 
Committee.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


